Dear Sir/Madam

we live | < oroposed development at 8 Tanza Road. We can therefore see
I o most of the windows in our home. For the reasons set out by Hampstead

Neighbourhood Forum, we believe that it would be aesthetically unattractive for the two pairs of houses not to
remain identical.

If you require any further information then do please let us know.

Kind regards




